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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CLASP Accepting Board Member Applications

Cowtown Loves Animal Shelter Pets (CLASP) a Non-Profit Organization, Has Opportunities for
Interested Persons to Serve On Its Board of Directors

Fort Worth, January 28, 2013: CLASP is currently seeking energetic, dedicated people with new and
interesting ideas that would help the group to grow and bring in more funding for the animals of Fort Worth
and surrounding areas. CLASP is a nonprofit organization that has worked toward reducing the homeless
pet population by partnering with animal shelters, rescue organizations and the general public to assist with
re-homing, spaying/neutering and other medical and general care for animals in need, since 2004.

“CLASP is looking for people with new, fresh ideas for fund raising that will help us to confinue saving the
lives of homeless pets in our areas. You can check out the CLASP website to learn more about who we are,
what we do and how you too can help,” stated Ms. Westmoreland.

Interested parties can apply for Board Member positions, committee chairs and officers by going to
www.cowtownpets.org and completing the application.

For more information, please email Ms. Westmoreland at president@cowtownpets.org or call (817) 886-
7300.
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